
A PPE- 	IN A 

GINGERMAN SOCIAL EATERY 
335 KERR ST. 

OAKVILLE ONTARIO 
L6K 3B7 

905-849-9898 

October 30, 2012 

Bob delloog, C.E.T. 
Road Corridor Permit Coordinator 
Town of Oakville 
1225 Trafalgar Road 
Oakville Ontario 
L61-I 0H3 

Re: Letter of Request 

Dear Bob, 

This letter of request is to permit my restaurant, The Gingerman Social Eatery, to open a seasonal patio 
from May 1 through October 31' ongoing throughout the duration of my lease at the above mentioned 
address. 

Information of proof of insurance has already been supplied and all other necessary documentation has 
been submitted. 

If you need further documentation please feel free to contact me at my cell, 905-616-2874. 

1 appreciate your consideration. Thank you. 

Don Wilson 
The Gingerman Soical Eatery 
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